
7th February 2025 

A message from Mrs Dowell: 
We are going to have a non-uniform day on Friday 14th February to raise money for my 
sister who has a brain tumour. Unfortunately, the cancer treatments she has had haven't 
worked and there is nothing else that the NHS can try.  We are raising money to pay for 
treatment abroad in the hope that something can help her to live a little longer. Please 
use Scopay to make any donations that you can.  

Thank you all so much, 
Mrs Dowell  

We can confirm that we’ve had a great response to the Mad Science After School           

Programme and it will be going ahead as scheduled on Monday 24th February 3:15pm-

4:15pm. There are 2 places remaining so if you want to book your child on please book 

online at https://northengland.madscience.org/parents-register-a.aspx  or contact the 

Mad Science Team on office@madsciencenw.com or call 01772 628844.  

The next School Holiday:  

School will close on Friday 14th February at 3:15pm for the half term holiday. We will      

return on Monday 24th February at the normal time. Thank you 

Tropical world trip: Year 5 are going to Tropical World next week. 5C are going on         

Monday 10th February and 5F are going on Tuesday 11th February. Please make sure on 

the day of the trip your child is in school for 8:30am prompt and the class will return to 

school at 4pm.  

Stay and Story: Reception parents are invited to the Stay and Story sessions next week. 

RD parents are invited to come on Tuesday 11th February at 2:45pm and RL parents are 

invited to come in on Wednesday 12th February at 2:45pm. Please join us if you can!  




